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Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Special Meeting  

 
Notice is hereby given that a special meeting will be held by the Village Council of the Village of 
Bald Head Island at 2:00 p.m. on Tuesday, August 27, 2024.  This meeting will be held in the 
Multipurpose Room of the Department of Public Safety Building.  
 
The purpose of this meeting is to conduct a Closed Session pursuant to N.C.G.S. 143-
318.11(a)(1)(3)(5) -  
 

• Property Acquisition  
• Village of Bald Head Island v. Bald Head Island Limited, LLC, et al., North Carolina 

Utilities Commission, Docket No. A-41, Sub 21, Sub 22, Sub 23  
• Bald Head Island Limited, LLC and Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc. v. Village of 

Bald Head Island, File No. 23-CVS-98 (Brunswick County) 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Clerk at (910) 457-9700 ext. 1001.  
 
 

Darcy Sperry 
Village Clerk 

 
 

 
 
 


